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Letter or Email Response: 
Dear Mr Chambers > > I have just read of the proposed development of Lower Queens Rd car park into new housing. I 
wanted to voice my objection to this. > > As a resident of Buckhurst Hill since 1989, I am well aware of the parking 
problems. First living in …..Redacted….. It is already extremely difficult to find parking when shopping in Queens Rd, 
and the loss of this car park will have a dramatic effect. Local businesses will lose trade, and local residents will be 
pushed to shop elsewhere. > > We are already bursting at the seams in Buckhurst Hill with numerous pubs and petrol 
stations having been developed into flats/dwellings over the past 20 years. All these extra residents needing parking 
also. > > Please try to stop this development if you are able. > > Best wishes > > Michelle Karim    
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